From: Jonny Hunter

To: redistricting@cityofmadison.com; 2021 Redistricting; Heck, Patrick
Subject: TLN and Redistricting
Date: Thursday, September 23, 2021 1:31:26 PM

CAUTION: External Email - Beware of unknown links and attachments. Contact

Helpdesk at 266-4440 if unsure

To Whom it may concern,

The Tenney Lapham Neighborhood Association is sending a joint opinion asking that the
Tenney Lapham Neighborhood Association be in a single district. We have worked closely
with our Alder historically in a productive manner and we think that having multiple alders
represent the neighborhood would hinder our capacity to work on projects with the City. We
also think that the geographical area being kept intact would be important in relationship to
our work on City Parks, Traffic and businesses.

Thank you

Jonny Hunter
President TLNA

tenneylapham.org
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